
Public Shade Tree Removal 
Hearing

In accordance with Chapter 87 of the Massachusetts 
General Laws, a Public Shade Tree Removal Hearing 

will be held via Zoom

On: Wednesday, June 4th at 10:00AM
At: https://watertown-ma.zoom.us/j/81211901286

This hearing is to consider the proposed removal 
of (9) nine trees due to road reconstruction work 

along Mount Auburn Street.
The location, species, and Diameter at Breast Height 
(DBH) are as follows.
95 Mount Auburn St (1) 3” DBH Red Maple
326 Mount Auburn St (1) 12” DBH King Crimson 
Norway Maple
330 Mount Auburn St (1) 7” DBH Honeylocust
489 Mount Auburn St (1) 16” DBH Honeylocust
557 Mount Auburn St (1) 4” DBH Kwanzan Cherry
575 Mount Auburn St (1) 14” DBH Honeylocust
627 Mount Auburn St (1) 5” DBH Honeylocust
Opposite 4 Bigelow Ave in Delta (1) 4” DBH Callery 
Pear
250 School Street (1) 12”DBH Honeylocust

https://watertown-ma.zoom.us/j/81211901286


Requested by: Mass DOT
Reason for hearing: Proposed removal due to road 
reconstruction work along Mount Auburn Street.

Questions or concerns regarding this posting should be directed to the 
Tree Warden’s office at (617) 972-6420 
or email: mmicieli@watertown-ma.gov

________________ _______________
Mike Micieli, Date Posted
Tree Warden


